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Lissa Rowan

Subject: RE: 20231220_MOD_Response

From: Adam.Scott185@mod.gov.uk <Adam.Scott185@mod.gov.uk>  
Sent: 20 December 2023 12:45 
To: Lindsey Robinson <Lindsey.Robinson@moray.gov.uk> 
Subject: 20231220_MOD_Response 
 

Warning. This email contains web links and originates from outside of the Moray Council 
network.  
You should only click on these links if you are certain that the email is 
genuine and the content is safe. 

Good afternoon Lindsey, 
 
Thank you for consulting the Ministry of Defence (MOD) on Notice of Review reference LMR/LR297. 
 
The Defence Infrastructure Organisation (DIO) Safeguarding Team represents the MOD as a consultee in UK planning 
and energy consenting systems to ensure that development does not compromise or degrade the operation of 
defence sites such as aerodromes, explosives storage sites, air weapon ranges, and technical sites or training 
resources such as the Military Low Flying System. 
 
I can confirm that, following review of the application documents, the proposed development would be considered 
to have no detrimental impact on the operation or capability of a defence site or asset. The MOD has no objection 
to the development proposed. 
 
The MOD must emphasise that this email is provided specifically in response to the application documents and 
supporting information provided on the Moray Council website as of the date of this email.   
 
Amendments to any element of the proposed development (including the location, dimensions, form, and/or 
finishing materials of any structure) may significantly alter how the development relates to MOD safeguarding 
requirements and may result in detrimental impact(s) on the operation or capability of defence sites or assets.  
 
In the event that any:  
•             revised plans; 
•             amended plans; 
•             additional information; or  
•             further application(s) 
 
are submitted for approval, the MOD, as a statutory consultee, should be consulted and provided with adequate 
time to carry out assessments and provide a formal response whether the proposed amendments are considered 
material or not by the determining authority. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Adam Scott | Assistant Safeguarding Manager 
 
Defence Infrastructure Organisation  
Estates | Safeguarding 
DIO Head Office | St George's House | DMS Whittington | Lichfield | Staffordshire | WS14 9PY 
Mobile: 07814885016  
Email: adam.scott185@mod.gov.uk  
 


